
 
 

STATEMENT 
 
 
DATE:   March 13, 2020 – 12:10  PM 
 
RE:    Education update  
 
FROM: Sean P. Dolan, Director of Communications 
Monday, March 16th has been dedicated as a Professional Development Day for teachers and staff 
in our parish and regional elementary schools and Diocesan High Schools.  Students will not report 
to school.   
 
From Tuesday, March 17th through Friday, March 20th, schools will be closed for all staff and 
students.  
 
Parents are informed by email, text message and automated phone calls of any change in status at 
their specific school. 
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